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Milly Southworth

From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 05 September 2022 16:12

To: ‘Milly Southworth'

Subject: FW: PUBLIC CONSULTATION - Statement of Principles under Gambling Act 2005
Attachments: Draft revised Gambling Act Statement of Principles.docx

Kind regards,

Danielle

Danielle Argrave

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165 e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD
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From: Julie Flower <Julie.Flower@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 September 2022 14:41
Subject: FW: PUBLIC CONSULTATION - Statement of Principles under Gambling Act 2005

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

FAO Town and Parish Councils

Cornwall Council as Licensing Authority, is responsible for licensing and regulation of local
gambling and deals with a number of functions in relation to gambling activities including bingo,
betting, adult gaming, family entertainment centres, gaming machines and lotteries.

The Council is required to publish a Statement of Principles under the Gambling Act (referred to as
the gambling ‘policy’) and this policy should be reviewed at every 3 years.

A revised policy has now been drafted and is attached for your information — this includes a
number of minor amendments that take into account updated guidance from the Gambling
Commission and some other changes which officers consider necessary.

For ease of reference, the changes in the attached draft policy are shown in shaded italic text.

If you wish to comment on the draft policy, please email licensing@cornwall.gov.uk by 31 October
2022.

Your comments will then be referred back to the Licensing Act Committee for consideration.



Kind regards

Julie Flower | Senior Licensing (Policy) Officer | Public Protection | Cornwall Council
PO Box 676, Threemilestone, Truro TR1 9EQ

julie.flower@cornwall.gov.uk Tel: 01872 322222 or 01726 223433
www.cornwall.gov.uk | ‘Onen hag oll’ | www.businessregulatorysupport.co.uk

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you
in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us
immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or
monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility

of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability
for any damage caused by a virus.




